
Kids' Court with the PSNI
Primary 7 had a great morning with the PSNI learning about the

importance of road safety.  To further our learning, we took part in a

project called Kids' Court.  Officers from the traffic branch  of the

PSNI were present at school today catching people who were speeding

in our 40mph zone.  Today, they caught 8 people in total.  When

stopped, the people were given the choice of taking an instant fine and

points or coming into school to face our pupils as the judges.  6 people

opted to take part in the kids' court, under strict supervision of the

PSNI and then were able to walk away with no fine and points.  It was

a great day and a great lesson to us all - kill your speed on our road!


